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November 19, 1954.
Just a word, my dear John, to say the brochures are bring­

ing sales and if you send me a few more, I will make a further 
distribution.

The message of Nell is timely indeed for it stimulates 
in the youth of today that ’’reverence for life” and for creative 
motherhood which helps to assure the respect for the fundamental 
moral values essential to survival.

Friendliest greetings to Nell and you.
Faithfully, /)

Louis A. Freedman.
Mr. John V.N.Dorr,
99 Park Ave.,
New York 16, N.Y.


